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First Cabinet Meeting Aug.
20 in Bethlehem Township

All members of District
14-K - Lions, Lionesses and
Leos - are invited and
encouraged to attend the fist
Cabinet Meeting of this
Lions year 2016-2017 on
Saturday morning, August

20, at the Bethlehem
Township Community
Center.

District Governor Marsha
Johnston notes that this is a
significant year in that we
are celebrating 100 years of
Lionism. International
President Bob Corlew's
theme is “New Mountains
to Climb.” He encourages
Lions to honor our past and
embrace our present, but
that we must plan for our

future, laying out a trail for
future generations, and pre-
serve our tradition of serv-
ice. We hold the “key to the
future.”

The breakfast starts at
9:00 a.m., and we are asked
to arrive at the community
center by 8:30 a.m. The
breakfast buffet includes
scrambled eggs, baked
diced potatoes, bacon and
sausage, blueberry pan-
cakes, fresh fruit, coffee,
juice, and Danish. All this
for $8.00.

The reservation deadline
is Friday, August 12. Please
make checks payable to
Lions District 14-K and send

Continued on Page 4

International Convention

Lunch time with international friends at the annual LCI conven-

tion in Japan.

Ty

Banner Exchanged Between

Story on
Page 2

Two Clubs in Dlstrlct

Taklng part in the banner exchange, in top photo, were at left IPDG Karen Brady, a member of the
Bethlehem Township Lions Club, and 2nd VDG Karlene Laub, president of the Upper Lehigh
Lions. At right are DG Marsha Johnston and Lion Kathleen Deulley, president of the Bethlehem
Township Lions.

DISTRICT
l4 K

Photo shows the leading members of the District 14 K Executive Commmee at left, IPDG Karen
Brady, 1st VDG Donald Kaufman and DG Marsha Johnston, and at right, 2nd VDG Karlene Laub,
Cabinet Treasurer David Daniel and Cabinet Secretary Cheryl Fatzinger.

Thw ¥ L {inda Internafutal (asvnathed

Left photo: At Lions International Convention in Fukoka, Japan. Photo above:

MOSEII A Z7F7HMR A&
June 1430, 2014

DG Marsha Johnston enjoyed spending time with Scandinavian friends at
the International Convention in Japan.
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District Governor’s

Message

Governor's Travel to
Japan Overwhelming

TATTLE TAILER * August 2016

The International convention in Fukuoka, Japan
was quite an experience. Ihad traveled to Japan before,
but I found Fukuoka to be very urban - very similar to
Philadelphia or other large cities. We were certainly wel-
comed. Everywhere you looked, there were banners
welcoming us!

Those of you who have experienced an
International Convention and District Governor training
know that the entire prospect is overwhelmin%. I had no
Conce}ot of what to expect. To my surprise, a Iarge num-
ber of District Governors in my group were from the
United States along with many of my fellow Governors
from Pennsylvania. Governors from other countries
were very friendly and contributed throughout all of our
group discussions.

Lunch between our sessions provided an addition-
al opportunity to meet and converse with District
Governors from around the world. I particularly
enjoyed mKI time with three District Governors who
were from Norway, Sweden and Denmark. Since I visit-
ed those countries, we shared some of my favorite mem-
ories of their respective homelands.

You truly get a sense of the “International scope” of
Lionism when you witness the parade and attend the
different convention sessions. The convention venue was
a huge indoor baseball stadium. As you comprehend
how many folks are here, you begin to realize just how
many less fortunate folks are being served worldwide.
It's just phenomenal!

International President Bob Corlew's theme is New
Mountains to Climb. As Lions in the United States, we
certainly have mountains to climb with membership and
leadership. When I visit your club, I will elaborate on
this theme as well as the Centennial Celebration. There
are many onortunities for clubs to increase service to
the needy of our communities. Don't wait until my visit
to begin your Centennial projects. Remember to choose
from four main areas - Youth, Hunger, Vision, and
Environment. Be sure to submit your activities to LCI so
that your club is recognized for all you do!

It's a busy year for Lionism. I am excited to work
with all of you. Together, let's have a fabulous year!

DG Mawsha Johwnmston

DireCtory 610-759-6091. E-mail:

beamnzaol.com

Changes

In the Hecktown-Lower
Nazareth  Lions  Club,
Loretta Rudolph resigned as
treasurer, and is being
replaced by Robert Beam.

His address is Robert
Beam, 518 Nazareth Pike,
Nazareth, PA 18064. Phone

Charles M. Costanzo
has moved into the position
of 1st Vice President, since
Lion Beam is now treasurer.

His address is Charles M.
Costanzo, 339 Park Avenue,
Bethlehem, PA 18020. Phone
610-759-6069. E-mail: cook-
er44@verizon.net

tattletailer14k @rcn.com.
MARSHA JOHNSTON
District Governor

DON KAUFMAN
1st Vice District Governor

TATTLE TAILER
Official Publication of
District 14-K, Lions Clubs International
Office: 2556 Wood'’s Edge Rd., Bath, PA 18014
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E-mail: tattletailerl4k@rcn.com

EDITOR: ...ccveevevveveieieeies Wm. J. “Bill” Halbfoerster, Jr., P.D.G.
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The TATTLE TAILER is published monthly, and e-mailed the beginning of
each month to all subscribing Lions and Lioness members in the district. It is
also available online at lions14k.org/newsletter/tattletailer. You can elect to
receive a notification by e-mail when the Tattle Tailer is published by going to
the district website and signing up on the mailing list subscription page. There
is a link on the bottom of the Tattle Tailer page listed above that will take you
to the sign-up page. Address all bulletins, newsletters, activity reports, adver-
tising and boosters to 2556 Wood’s Edge Rd., Bath, PA 18014 or e-mail to:

.............. All Zone Chairpersons

DAVID DANIEL
Cabinet Treasurer

KARLENE LAUB
2nd Vice District Governor

CHERYL FATZINGER
Cabinet Secretary
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Dates to Remember

Aug. 8 PDG Advisory meeting,
7 pm
9 Executive Committee
meeting, 7 pm

20 Cabinet Breakfast
meeting — Reg. 2 host

Journey for Sight

USA/Canada
Leadership Forum at
Omaha, Nebraska

19 Charitable Enterprises

29 District Rally at
Northampton
Banquet & Events Center

*x Kk k k k k ok

Banner
Exchanged

District 14-k's banner
was exchanged in a cere-
mony on July 13 at Asbur
United Methodist Churc
in Allentown.

It went from Bethlehem
Township Lions Club,
home club of IPDG Karen
Brady, to the Upper Lehigh
Lions Club, home club of
our new District Governor
Marsha Johnston. Also tak-
ing part in the exchange

Sept ?
15-17

were Lion Kathleen
Duelle president of
Bethlehem Township

Lions, and Lion Karlene
Laub, president of the
Upper Lehigh Lions.

The program opened
with the cal% to order by
Lion Laub, who is serving
the district this year as 2nd
Vice District Governor.
Lion Gail Gehris directed
the audience in singin
“America”, followed by the
invocation by 1st Vice

District Governor Don
Kaufman. Upper Lehigh
Lions secretary Ed

Beishline led everyone in
the Lions Toast and proto-
col was established by PDG
Willard Kulp.

After a dinner buffet
and a drawing, the banner
was exchanged.

IPDG Brady introduced
the new District Governor,
and told the audience all
she has done and that she is
a retired teacher from
Northwestern Lehigh High
School.

DG Johnston said, “It is
a privilege to serve, a once
in a lifetime opportunity,”
and she called upon all the
members in the district to
work now in preparation
for Lions International's
100th  anniversary this
Lions Year 2016-2017,
encouraging everyone to
make their clubs succeed.

She then installed mem-
bers of the executive com-
mittee and all the committee
chairs on this year's cabinet.

Lion Kaufman pro-
nounced the benediction
and the program closed
with the singing of “God

1t Vice District Governor’s
Message

The Importance of
Attending Zone Meetings

Lions:

It's a great time to be a Lion!

Enjoy those hot summer days, picnics with family and
friends, vacations, or simply relaxing under the shade of a
backyard tree. Before you know it the cooler weather of fall
will be upon us.

It's the beginning of a new Lions year. Newly installed
Club officers and District officers are busy setting their agen-
das in preparation for monthly meetings, fundraisers and
choming special events. It would be smart to check the
planned District activities against your Club schedule so
there are minimal conflicts. Each club receives three copies of
the District Directory, which contain the 2016-2017 district
calendar.

There are important dates within your Region that
should be noted like zone meetings. These meetings usually
take place a few days after the District Cabinet meetings.
Sharing ideas, promotion of the district, multiple districts,
international club communications are a few of the benefits of
attending zone meetings.

Who should attend zone meetings? First and foremost
it's important that the District Governor's Advisory
Committee be present. This committee includes club secre-
taries, presidents and zone chairpersons. Any club member,
especially new members, would benefit attending zone meet-
ings. The district governor's advisory committee is designed
to foster dialogue on matters affecting all clubs in the zone,
solicit recommendation from committee members and pres-
ent recommendations to the District Cabinet.

I wish to congratulate the newly installed officers and
committee people in our district. Please take the time to visit
the LCI web page for training guides and material to help
you learn and grow in Lionism.

Have a great summer.

15t VDG Dow Kaufmounv

=

2 Vice District Governor’s
Message

Need Zone Chairs, Leo Liaison;
Guide Given for Club Meetings

The Banner Exchange is now under our belts.
Congratulations to District Governor Marsha who happens
to be the eighth District Governor from my home club of
Upper Lehig%n What an honor for the Upper Lehigh Lions to
have yet another District Governor. Please take time to con-
sider a position on the Executive Board of District 14-K. New
members bring new ideas.

We are in need of Zone chairs and also the Leo liaison.
Our Leo program has been growing and I know there must
be someone out there who can get information to the Leo
advisors and report their activities to the Executive Board.
Our future depends on these high school youths who realize
it is important to serve their community. We want to encour-
iage them to continue their good work throughout their adult

ives.

Lastly, I'd like to take a few minutes to talk to all the
Presidents about meetings.

Justin Rosenstein said, “Meetings get a bad rap, and
deservedly so - most are disorganized and distracted. But
they can be a critical tool for getting your team on the right
page.”

Get your team on the same page. Business meetings
should be informational for all members, not just board
members, but get to the point and don't drag them out. Make
an agenda and stick to it. Start and end on time whenever
possible. When you have a %)eneral meeting, mix it up. Have
theme nights, picnics and be unpredictable. If you have
members who can't attend on a specific evening, try a meet-
ing on two different nights. If you have members who don't
like to drive at night, offer to pick them up for the meeting.
Make sure your meeting place is comfortable and conducive
to conducting business when necessary. Make your meetings
upbeat and enthusiastic. Remember, if you're bored, so is
everyone else.

Your Global Membership Coordinator, Debbie
Lillegard, or I would be happy to come and talk to your clubs
about membership retention and meeting ideas.

2nd VDG Kawlene Laund-



LIONS CLUBS ACTIVITIES

(EDITOR'S NOTE: Items are selected from monthly M&A reports, a month
prior to publication, sent in by Lions club secretaries to the Editor. Mail to:
Tattle Tailer Editor, 2556 Wood's Edge Rd., Bath, PA 18014 or E-Mail:
tattletailer14k@rcn.com. We'll publish as much as space allows.)

REMINDER: Pictures of club activities with brief summary are wanted for Tattle Tailer.

REGION |
ALBURTIS: Planted a tree in Lock Ridge Park as part of the club's environmen-
tal project. The trees planted over the pasty years will be dedicated next Lions
year on September 8 to deceased Lions. . . .Had an installation of officers joint-
ly with Slatedale-Emerald and Ontelaunee Lions at Northwest Lehigh Park.
ALTON PARK: No June report.
EMMAUS LIONESS LIONS: Board approved the following year-end contribu-
tions: $594.75 to Pa. Lions Eye Research Foundation; $500.00 each to Center
for Vision Loss, Northeast Pa. Lions Eye Bank, Emmaus Ambulance and
Emmaus Fire Department; $250.00 each to Pa. Lions Hearing Research
Foundation, Pa. Lions Beacon Lodge Camp wish list, Pa. Lions Guide Dog, and
Leader Dog for the Blind.
EMMAUS: The club power washed bricks and did garden and lawn mainte-
nance at the Emmaus Community Memory Garden. . . .. Held a sandwich sale
and sold a total of 467 hoagies and ham/cheese sandwiches . . .Lion Paul J.
Bealer transferred to our club.
KUHNSVILLE AREA: Lion Marcia Bishop transferred into the Kuhnsville Lions
Club. . . .Held a club family steak outing at 1st vice president's home. . .
.Distributed most of the community funds in our treasury. . . .Started planning
September 17 chicken barbecue.
LEHIGH TOWNSHIP: Held a joint Lions and Lioness meeting with installation
of club officers at Woodstone Country Club. . . .Planning a truck pull at Lorah's
on July 22. . . .Summer meetings include: pork roast, August 9; Slatington steak
fry, August 16; clambake at Lion Haggerty's, August 19. . . .Awarded lottery cal-
endar winners for every day in May.
LEHIGH VALLEY SATURDAY A.M.: Club purchased 26 LCIF measles pins for
club member and helper this year at a cost of $260. . . .Selling tickets for Pa.
Playhouse fundraiser on August 14 . . . .Club found two pairs of used eyeglass-
es a client of manager of Treatment Center could use, and he can now see again
after two years without glasses.
LOWER LEHIGH: Collections of eyeglasses, aluminum cans and food for the
Zionsville Food Bank continue. . . .Working in the concession stands at Coca-
Cola Park on voluntary basis. . . .Charter night held on June 3 and a chicken bar-
becue on June 18. Funds raised from the latter amounted to $1,338. . . .Next
four meetings in the Macungie Memorial Park - a steak and bean night, joint pic-
nic with Mountainville Lions Club, and a family picnic.
MOUNTAINVILLE: Purchased a protective vest for the Allentown Police
Department.
ONTELAUNEE: Joint installation of club officers on June 23 included Alburtis,
Ontelaunee and Slatedale-Emerald Lions Clubs at the Lions pavilion in
Recreation Park. . . .Night in the Country will be held in August.
SLATEDALE-EMERALD AREA: Continuing to guide and support Northwestern
and Northern Lehigh Leo clubs.
SLATINGTON: Approved $50 for BVM Assumption Church fundraiser; $950 for
Walnutport Playground Association roof repair project; presented $500 check to
St. John's Church Breakfast Brunch Club to feed needy children. . . Lion helped
blind resident with errands and fixed computer scanner program on computer
club gave to blind resident. . . .Participated in community yard sale on June 4.
UPPER LEHIGH: Made a profit of over $5,000 in recent Schnecktucky Derby. .
. .Two Melvin Jones Fellowships presented at June 8 officer installation at Iron
Lakes Golf Club. . . .Held Schnecksville Community Fair on June 20-25.

REGION Il

BATH: Selling 1,000 lottery tickets based on the August Daily Number, splitting
proceeds 50% to club, and 25% each to Boy Scout Troop 33 and the Bath Dog
Park. . . .Planning Bingo fund-raiser on August 17-20 at Muhlenberg Hospital

carnival. . . .Sponsored a student to Northampton County Junior Conservation
School.
CATASAUQUA AREA: June report did not list any activities.

COOPERSBURG: No June report.

COPLAY: No June report.

HANOVER TOWNSHIP: Club will have a fundraising bus trip to Mohegan Sun
Casino on Tuesday, September 20. . . .Plans are being made for a club picnic in
mid-August.

HELLERTOWN: Held monthly aluminum recycling and hoagie sale. No June report.
SAUCON VALLEY: No June report.

UPPER SAUCON: No June report.

WHITEHALL: Picnic/charter night held on June 20 when we honored immediate
past president Judy Ott for an excellent job of leadership. . .Planning September
duck race to purchase electronic scanner/reader for Whitehall Public Library. . .
Purchased three pairs of eyeglasses for needy Whitehall residents in June.

REGION Ill
BANGOR: Sending a community member to Beacon Lodge Camp in July.
BETHLEHEM TOWNSHIP: No June report.
EASTON: Collected food donated by Wegman's and delivered it to food bank at
Project of Easton four times. . . .Drove sight-impaired woman from Easton area to
a meeting in Allentown and back home. . . .Collected used eyeglasses at Walmart
Vision Center once in June . . . .Held annual dinner, at which time we presented
$1,000 Blockhaus award to Easton Area Public Library. Funding for it comes from
interest earned on a bequest we received 25 years ago from estate of Marie
Blockhaus, a lifelong resident of Easton, as her way of giving back to the commu-
nity. . . .Also donated to local non-profits.
HECKTOWN - LOWER NAZARETH: An awards banquet was held on June 2,
with $500 each given to Colonial Regional Police and Hecktown Fire Co, and a
check for $500 to 2016 scholarship recipient. . . .Certificates of appreciation pre-
sented to four members. . . .PDG April Kucsan presented $300 to Lower Nazareth
Elementary School for Bookworm Reading competition. . . .Summer picnic will be
held on August 4 at Lions Costanzo home. . . .Six members going to Slatington
steak fry in August.
MOORE TOWNSHIP: Have recycling bin at township building. No June report.
NAZARETH: Annual waffle and ice cream stand in Nazareth Borough Park was a
success with profit of approximately $2,400..
PALMER TOWNSHIP: Displayed many events for local organizations on Lions
electronic sign.
PLAINFIELD TOWNSHIP: Club members brought in items for the Hope UCC
food bank in Wind Gap and received a certificate from the church as an honored
service club. . . .Gave three $200 scholarships to Pen Argyl H.S. graduates. . . .
.Member received a pin for sponsoring a new member who has retained member-
ship. . . .Planned July family picnic meeting.
RICHMOND: Chicken barbecue held at Jacktown Community Center on June 4. .
. .Maintaining Lions Ball Park. . . .Donated $1,000 to Richmond United Methodist
Church (meeting place) toward repaving parking lot fund.
TATAMY-STOCKERTOWN: Participated in Nazareth Day on July 16.
WILSON BOROUGH:  Awarded two $1,000 scholarships to 2016 Wilson High
School graduates who plan to pursue careers in nursing.

2016 - 2017
District 14-K

Executive Committee

District Governor
Marsha L. Johnston

Advisor to District Governor
Karen M. Brady, IPDG
1st Vice District Governor
Donald R. Kaufman
2nd Vice District Governor
Karlene K. Laub
Cabinet Secretary
Cheryl A. Fatzinger
Cabinet Treasurer
David M. Daniel
Global Leadership Coordinator
Linwood L. Gehris, PDG
Global Membership Coordinator
Debbie Lillegard
Region. |, Zone “A” Chair
Joseph J. Sizer
Region I, Zone “B” Chair
Wendy Naugle
Region I, Zone “C” Chair
Daniel Lombardo
Region Il, Zone “A” Chair
Vacant
Region I, Zone “B” Chair
Kathy Fenstermacher
Region lll, Zone “A” Chair
Paul C. Stoudt

Region lll, Zone “B” Chair
Ana Toolan

District Cabinet

Chaplain & Song Leader
Gail E. Gehris & Linwood L. Gehris, PDG

Historian
Joseph J. Chunko, PDG
Willard W. Kulp, PDG
Hospitality
Joanne Santee
Lion Tamer
David White
Parliamentarian
Robert S. Kucsan, PDG

PROGRAMS &
PROJECTS

Beacon Lodge Liaison
Dennis H. Butz, PDG

Bowl-A-Thon
Karen M. Brady, IPDG - CC

Care & Share
Larry E. Snyder, PDG

Centennial Service Challenge
Glen Santee, PDG

Center for Vision Loss
Karen M. Brady, IPDG - CC

Charitable Enterprises, Inc.
Joseph J. Chunko, PDG

Convention
Thomas O. Dieter, PDG
Fred Folland, PDG

Diabetes Awareness
Galen Moyer, Jr.

Environmental
Martin J. Lower

Eye Care Center
Willard W. Kulp, PDG
Eyeglass Recycling
Lowell W. Hawk, PDG-PCC
Fund Raising
April R. Kucsan, PDG
Willard W. Kulp, PDG

Hearing Research
Joanne Santee
International Understanding
Silas Rodenbach
Journey for Sight
Vacant
14-K Klowns
Glen Santee, PDG

Leader Dog
Dennis H. Butz, PDG
Thomas McGowan
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LIONESS CLUBS ACTIVITIES

(EDITOR'S NOTE: Items are selected from monthly M&A reports, a month
prior to publication, sent in by Lions club secretaries to the Editor. Mail to:
Tattle Tailer Editor, 2556 Wood's Edge Rd., Bath, PA 18014 or E-Mail:
tattletailer14k@rcn.com. We'll publish as much as space allows.)
REMINDER: Pictures of club activities with brief summary are wanted for Tattle Tailer.

FORKS TOWNSHIP: No June report.

LEHIGH TOWNSHIP: No June report.

LOWER LEHIGH: No June report.

MOORE TOWNSHIP: Held a joint meeting with Moore Township Lions mem-
bers, when installation of officer was held.

NORTHAMPTON AREA: Presented scholarships to two Northampton High
School seniors. . . . Check will be sent to Camelot for their camping program,
and a check to Shriners Hospital in Philadelphia in memory of Tom Berg. . .
.Bake sale held on July 9 at Northampton Community Days.

Leo Clubs
Vacant

Sight Conservation & Eye
Research Foundation
Glen Santee, PDG

Tattle Tailer Editor
William J. Halbfoerster, PDG

USA/ Canada Lions
Leadership Forum
Karen M. Brady, IPDG - CC
Web Site - District
Joseph Sizer, Webmaster

Lions Clubs Intl. Foundation
Joseph J. Chunko, PDG

Lions of Pa. Foundation
Linwood L. Gehris, PDG

Peace Poster
Joseph J. Chunko, PDG

Policy, By-Laws, Constitution
Glen Santee, PDG
Linwood L. Gehris, PDG
Willard W. Kulp, PDG

Program Coordinator / Protocol
Willard  W. Kulp, PDG

Public Relations / District Directory
Marsha L. Johnston, DG
David G. Fatzinger

Rally
Dennis H. Butz, PDG

White Cane
Richard J. Schreiner

Youth Camp & Exchange
Fred Folland, PDG

Youth Seminars
Fred Folland, PDG

OMIN V4=,

Bath Lions Club - Bingo at Muhlenberg Hospital
Festival in Bethlehem on Wednesday, August 17 to
Saturday, August 20.

Lehigh Valley Saturday A.M. Lions Club - A “Fun”
Show at Pa. Playhouse, Bethlehem, Sunday, August 14.
Social hour in “green room” 5:00 p.m.; show at 6:00 p.m.
Cost $30.00 (Lions & Lionesses $2 discount). For tickets,
call Peggy, 610-841-9039 or Michele, 610-821-8551.

Lower Lehigh Lions Club - Flea Market / Garage Sale,
Saturday, Sept. 10, 8 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. in Macungie
Memorial Park. Rain date, Sept. 11. Reserve spot by call-
ing Ron Bechtel, 610-966-3040.

Have Your Club Event Listed Here By Sending Info to: tattletailer14k @rcn.com
Note: Use “Club Event” in subject line. There is no charge for this listing.

The Neffs
National Bank

A Subsidiary of Neffs Bancorp, Inc.

Strength. Trust. Community.

Come In and See Us For All Your Banking Needs...

M Loans of All Types
M VISA Debit Card
Drive—In Banking
M Safe Deposit Boxes
Financial Planning
ATM - STAR

M Free Internet Banking Services

M Free Checking Accounts

M Money Market Demand Accounts
M Savings Accounts

IRAs (Traditional & Roth)
Certificates of Deposit

M And So Much MORE!!!

5629 PA Route 873, Post Office Box 10
Neffs, Pennsylvania 18065-0010
(610) 767-3875

...www.neffsnatl.com...
24-Hour BANK LINE ® Dial 610-767-7479

NetTeller™=——— |nternet Banking
goDough® Mobile Banking

Member FDIC ¢ Equal Opportunity Lender
o Equal Housing Lender




4 *

TATTLE TAILER *  August 2016

Memorial Bench at Beacon Lodge

Camp for the Blind & Visually Handicapped earlier this year. It was turned into a memorial for the
late PDG Donald Trexler, a member of the club and a director of Beacon Lodge, where he was

very active. The bench is now located at Children's Village. Standing behind it at the July “Lions
Appreciation Day” are Lion Diane Folland, PDG Fred Folland, and DG Marsha Johnston.

Bath Lions Club president Melissa Grube and Jr. Conservation
School student Mary Holbert of Northampton.

Conservation School Student

Talks to Bath Lions Sponsor

Ever since the
Northampton County
Junior Conservation School
was founded in 1981, the
Bath Lions Club has consis-
tently sponsored a student
to attend the one-week,
hands-on course to learn
the value of conserving our
natural resources.

This year there were 21
students, aged 14-17, who
attended the school, cen-
tered at the 4-H Center in
Bushkill Center.

On Wednesday, August
3, Mary Holbert, a student
at Northampton Middle
School and one of the
NCJCS classmates, spoke to
the Lions. She said it was an
awesome experience and
she learned a lot about the

environment. “It was an
exhausting week, but I'm
stronger,” she said.

She described the long
hike in the summer heat,
visiting the devastated area
at Palmerton, learning
about bugs and other
wildlife, and traveling some
35 miles down the
Delaware River by canoe.
The students collected litter
left along the water, but she
said the depressing part of
the trip was finding hypo-
dermic needles and other
drug paraphernalia near
Easton.

Overall, she said the
conservation school gave
her lessons she'll remember
for life. She intends to stay
on with the school in future

Those on Cabinet who Village Walk Dr., Macungie,

have reports to make PA 18062 on or before
should submit them to Lion Friday, August 12 or e-mail
Cheryl  Fatzinger, 218 lioncaf@ptd.net

F/—/(I//z/é/ owned and ()/9('/%/(,'4/ /é/‘ over 100 years.

George G. Bensing
Funeral Home, Inc.

A Full Service Funeral Home, Offering
Affordable, Traditional & Cremation
Services to Families of all Faiths.

]

John H. Simons, Supervisor
Frances Bensing, Funeral Director

ON-SITE
CREMATIONS

2165 Community Drive -
(Route 946 Moorestown)
Bath, PA 18014

610-759-3901

www.bensingfuneralhome.com

e v

TATTLE TAILER BOOSTERS

CLUBS
Emmaus Lions Club

ears and  eventually
ecome a counselor.

The school was started
in 1981 by the
Northampton County
Federation of Sportsmen's
Clubs, who saw the need to
teach young people the
need for conservation, as
well as enjoying the out-
door sports of hunting, fish-
ing, trapping, and shooting
as part of our nation's her-
itage.

Cabinet
Meeting

Continued from Page 1

them to Zone Chairman
Paul Stoudt at 320 Hawk
Ave., Wind Gap, PA 18091.
Phone 610-759-1787 or e-
mail thestoudts@msn.com

Dress code for Cabinet
members is informal sum-
mer greens, which consist of
a green Pa. Lions golf shirt,
white slacks or skirt, and
white shoes or sneaker. All
other Lions, Lionesses and
Leos should wear their club
shirts, vests, etc., or casual
dress.

The community center
is located at 2900
Farmersville Rd., Bethle-
hem.

PIN TRADER
BOB KUCSAN

wants your
Pins & Banners

610-759-5137

Lion Joseph J. Chunko, PDG
Lion Helen L. Chunko

Lion Silas J. Rodenbach
Norma |. Rodenbach

Lion April R. Kucsan, PDG
Lion Robert S. Kucsan, PDG
Lion Lowell Hawk, PCC

Lion Shirley Hawk

Lion Karlene Laub

Lion Howard E. Bowers, PDG
Lion Gail Pfeiffer

Lion Debbie Lillegard, GMT
Lion Tom Dieter, PDG
Lion/Lioness Kathy Dieter
Lion Glen E. Santee, Sr., PDG
Lion Joanne A. Santee

Lion Bill Halbfoerster, PDG
Lion Dennis Butz, PDG
Carol Bowers-Butz

Lion Dave Aten, PDG-PCC
Lion Dennis Butz, PDG

Lion Dustin Grim

Lion Rick Snyder

Lion Carl George

INDIVIDUALS

Be A Tattle Tailer Booster for
2016-17

Donations: $5.00 per Individual —

Lion Elliott Billman
Lion Tom Mack

Lion Jack Mack

Lion George Blyler
Lion Carl Wieder
Lion Tom Capehart
Lion Donald Kaufman, 1VDG
Lion Rich Wieand
Lion Al Kneller

Lion Dave McAdoo
Lion Henry Heil

Lion Jim Keller

Lion Marty Beers
Lion Dennis Dorney
Lion David Hay

Lion Frank Flamisch
Lion Shug Reece
Lion Art Rosenberger
Lion Rich Aflerbach
Lion Marty Lang
Lion Craig Scharadin
Lion Dennis Varec
Lion Joe Stanton
Lion Vince Tranguch

play advertising.

$25.00 or More Per Club for Lions Year

Print INDIVIDUAL NAMES or CLUBS as you wish them to
appear in the TATTLE TAILER and send the appropriate
amount to the address below. Your continued contributions
help make this publication possible. Businesses cannot be
included on the boosters list, but must be inserted as dis-

BOOSTER NAMES NOW BEING ACCEPTED FOR
LIONS YEAR JULY 1, 2016 THRU JUNE 30, 2017.

Make Checks Payable to: LIONS DISTRICT 14-K

Send to: PDG Wm. J. Halbfoerster, Jr.
2556 Wood’s Edge Rd., Bath, PA 18014




